
THE OFFICE WILL NOT BE
ACCEPTING VALENTINES OF

ANY KIND TO DELIVER TO
STUDENTS! 

IF A STUDENT WOULD LIKE TO
GIVE A SMALL VALENTINE TO

ANOTHER STUDENT, THEY ARE
WELCOME TO DELIVER THEM

PERSONALLY. 

UPCOMING EVENTS
2/4: Beta Meeting 
2/12: Volleyball
Pictures 
2/13: Progress Reports
go home 
2/13: 7th Grade Field
Trip
2/14: Staff
Development. NO
SCHOOL!  
2/17: President’s Day.
NO SCHOOL!
2/20: MES Vs. North @
Home (5:30)
2/26: 6th Grade Field
Trip 
2/27: MES Vs. Swiss @
Home (5:30)

Monteagle Elementary 
February 2025

Congratulations to Mrs. Natalie and
Mrs. Mckenzie for being recipients of

the SVEC Bright Ideas grant!

Shout out to these teachers who
achieved a higher percentage of

achievement on the TN Ready than
the state of TN! In addition, they

have also reached either a level 4 or 5
TVAAS rating!


